Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/10/2023 4:10:16 PM

First name: Marco Last name: Capote Organization:

Title:

Comments: I Support Dispersed Vehicle Based Camping in Leadville and Salida Districts

Dear Leadville District Ranger:

Please do not close these areas to vehicle based dispresed camping, I am against all efforts to do so.

Closing vehicle based dispersed camping in these areas will increase pressure in other areas worsening the problems that are trying to be solved. this is not the answer.

Sincerely,

Marco Capote 1414 Mountain Pines Rd Boulder, CO 80302